# Reporting Back Priorities

from your local Conservative team in Hillmorton & Houlton









#### Dear Resident

I want to take this opportunity to thank everyone in Hillmorton and Houlton who voted on May 5th and for putting your trust in me to continue to represent you at Rugby Borough Council.

I know from the many conversations I have had with residents both before, during and following the election that there is a great sense of community here in Hillmorton and Houlton and a great opportunity to build on this in the coming weeks and months.

There are a number of exciting projects coming forward for Rugby, including the regeneration of our town centre and I want to see more much needed investment here in Hillmorton and Houlton.

As your local councillor I will continue to support our community and continue to help wherever I can — whilst I might not be able to solve every problem, I will certainly try my hardest to do what I can to resolve issues.

I also look forward to continuing to work with the many community groups and organisations locally to make Hillmorton and Houlton an even better place to live, work and raise a family. If ever there is anything you want my help or advice with, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

Yours.

Councillor Jan Picker





Your three Rugby Borough Councillors

Contact your 

Conservative team for

**Hillmorton & Houlton** 

- Contact your @ ian.picker@rugby.gov.uk
  - @ adam.daly@rugby.gov.uk
  - @ kathryn.lawrence@rugby.gov.uk

Promoted by Jill Simpson-Vince, on behalf of Clir Ian Picker, Clir Kathryn Lawrence, Clir Adam Daly & Clir Yousef Dahmash, all at 2 Castle Mews, Rugby CV212XL. Printed by Paragon CC, Unit 28, Forward Park, Bagot Street, Birmingham, B4 7BA. BARN-MET

### **Always working hard**

Delivering for the resident s of Hillmorton & Houlton

#### 1 Supporting Active Travel to School

#### **Mark Pawsey** campaigning for an A&E

#### Rugby **Parkway**



Your councillors support this scheme

New Scheme starts - Active Travel to School - A free Safe and Active Travel Schools Programme has started to help improve road safety around primary schools and get more children to walk or cycle to school. This programme is provided by Warwickshire County Council and we are supporting local schools to take part in this, both to improve the health and well-being of children and to reduce the disruption caused by the school drop-off and pick-up.



Mark is campaigning for St Cross to get an A&E



Campaign for A&E - Rugby MP Mark Pawsey has called on the government and the health service to ensure that the needs of our fast-growing town are matched by an increase in services at the Hospital of St Cross, including the restoration of Accident & Emergency care.

Mark is seeking to secure a debate in Parliament on this pressing issue following the results of his recent survey showing overwhelming support for the restoration of A&E in the town.

Rugby Parkway Station Update -The work on the proposed Rugby Parkway Station between

Hillmorton and Houlton is continuing at the County Council. The council has purchased the land for the station and is now

working towards completing the plans for the project to hand over to a private investor for delivery. We will continue to keep you updated on progress.

## Is there an issue you need our

Get in touch at one of the contacts below and we'll be glad to get back to you. help with?

mark.pawsey.mp@parliament.uk
@ cllrdahmash@warwickshire.gov.uk



